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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                      

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

Covid Alert 

Following the latest guidance on testing and isolation from Public Health 

Sefton, please note that a negative LFT is not sufficient for your child to return 

to school if they have symptoms. 

Please remember to inform school if your child has had a positive PCR or LFT 

on covidalert@gcp.org.uk - please provide symptom type, symptom onset date, 

and date of PCR/LFT test.   

Please note that day 1 is the first full day after the positive test result or onset 

of symptoms. Further advice is available on 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-

and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts  

If your child is returning to school having done 2x negative Lateral Flow Tests, 

please send confirmation to covidalert@gcp.org.uk. Thanks. 

 

Dinner Money 

Sefton have informed us that from Friday 1st April the cost of a school dinner 

will be £2.30 per day, £11.50 per week. Thanks. 

 

Levy 21/22 

We realise it is difficult to know what the levy is for, it does go towards 

funding building projects and repairs in Catholic schools across the 

Archdiocese. We have as a school benefited greatly from this fund – new fire 

alarm, renewal of flat roofs and this year we are asking them to support toilet 

refurbishments in some of our less modern toilet blocks. 

If, as a school, we are unable to raise the levy we will have to try and find it 

from our already tight budget. Hopefully we can count on your support. 

 

Online Safety Warning – Poppy’s Playtime 

There is a new online horror game which some children are talking about in 

school. It’s called Poppy’s playtime and is based on a toy called Huggy Wuggy 

which chases you around a toy factory. It looks quite gruesome. 

There is not an official rating for the game and is causing older children to 

have nightmares. 

For more information about the game and how to support your child with 

online safety please follow this link. 

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-

review/ 

Jubilee Bank Holiday 

An extra bank holiday to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee will be Monday 6th June 

2022 
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Diary Dates 

 

Mon 28th – Year 5 

Bikeability 

 
Mon 28th – Year 6 

Boys football v 

Valewood 

 
Tues 29th – Year 5 

Bikeability 

 

Weds 30th – Year 5 

Bikeability 

 

Weds 30th – 3M & 

3D Performance 

2pm. 

 

Thurs 31st – Year 5 

Bikeability 

 

Thurs 31st – 3A & 

3L Performance 2pm 

 

Fri 1st April – Year 5 

Bikeability 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school nurse 

Kim Weldon duty 

number is 0151 247 

6354. 
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